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Invitation to Transition Day for Students and Parents’ Induction Evening -   Tuesday 5th July 2022 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 

As part of the transition process for new students, Slough and Eton staff have been visiting local primary schools and 
meeting children that are due to join us in September.   The next stage is for these children to spend the day at Slough 
and Eton on Tuesday 5th July to familiarise themselves with the school and staff. 

 
We have sent you details of the Admission pack. Please ensure these are completed by Monday 20th June.  

 
 

The programme for the day is as follows: 
 
  8:10 – 8:20am Students Arrive at Slough and Eton for 8:30 start 
  8.30am   Welcome Assembly in the Main Hall 
  8.55am   Students taken to Tutor Groups by their Form Tutor for Tours and Biometrics 
 10.20am  Morning Break 
 10.45am   Taster lessons – various subjects 
 12.15pm  Free Lunch for All Students  

Lunch will be provided.  Children can bring their own packed lunch if they wish. 
 1.10pm  Tutor time/Assembly 
 2.30pm  Dismissal:  Please collect your child at the front of the school or make arrangements for them to 

get home. 
 
  
In addition, you and your child are invited to the Parents’ Induction Evening on Tuesday 5th July, starting at 6.00p.m  
 
This event will give you the opportunity to hear from key staff, meet some of the staff who will be teaching your child 
from September,  purchase your son/daughter’s school tie and badge and speak to our PE Kit provider Aqua Uniforms. 
The cost of the ties is £4.50 and the badge is £2.00 (please bring cash to pay for these).cbr 
 
Summer School 
 
We would like to invite you also to the Year 6 to Year 7 Summer School 0n Monday 22nd to Friday 26th August. It is free of 
charge. Further details of timings and how to book will follow in due course. You will need to register online and will 
receive a link to register on the day. 
 
We look forward to welcoming you. 
 
Yours sincerely  

 

 
 

Peter Collins 
Headteacher 
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